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Consolidated Plan  

The district's submission of the Consolidated Federal and State Grant Application (CFSGA) has 

been approved with the exception of Title I-C Migrant Education. The SDE has yet to review our 

migrant plan due to new hiring. They anticipate it will be reviewed by August 15. This 

application outlined our planned use of federal and state dollars for the coming year. A large 

portion of each program is dedicated to staffing classified and certified staff within the three 

buildings.  

Our preliminary grant awards:  

Title IA, Basic Program - $284,824  

Title IC, Migrant Program - $137,867 

Title IIA, Improving Teacher Quality - $87,210 

Title III, English Language Acquisition - $19,610 

State LEP - $25,921  

Final figures are typically available in October.  

Federal Programs Review  

We are scheduled for a federal programs review this year. This review is conducted by the SDE 

every three years. A team reviews all of our documentation in each program to ensure our 

district is in compliance with all regulations. We will also have a team present on site to observe 

classrooms and interview teachers, paraprofessionals, principals, parents, and program 

coordinators. We have not yet received our specific site visit date. 

Jump Start Program 

We have partnered with Marsing to provide a Jump Start Summer School Program this year. 

The program was housed at Marsing and ran for three weeks the last two weeks of July and 

first week of August. We bussed approximately 40 kids to the program daily. They were able to 

receive academic support, enrichment from the University of Idaho 4-H program, and a class 

focused on Chinese culture taught by a college exchange student from China. 

 


